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Pre-close Trading Update 

 

 

 

Keller Group plc (“the Group”), the international ground engineering specialist, is 

providing the following routine, pre-close trading update in advance of its results for 

the six months ending 30 June 2012, which are due to be announced on Monday, 30 

July 2012. 

 

Since the publication of our Interim Management Statement on 18 May, there have 

been no significant changes to the Group’s trading or outlook.   Accordingly, the 

Board continues to expect the year as a whole to be one of progress.  

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Keller Group plc www.keller.co.uk 

Justin Atkinson, Chief Executive 020 7616 7575 

James Hind, Finance Director 

 

Finsbury 020 7251 3801 

James Leviton/Rowley Hudson  
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